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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE: 
 

 

Dear Families of St. Joseph, 

 

Our school is honored to have received a striking print by renowned Indigenous artist Roy Henry 

Vickers, depicting the Crucified and Risen Christ. This sacred image was generously gifted by the 

Sisters of St. Anne and it now sits in our front office.  

 

The timing of this gift, during Holy Week, is especially poignant as we reflect on the mystery of 

Christ’s passion and resurrection. We extend our sincere gratitude to the Sisters and to Angela 

Hudson (curator) for their thoughtful and enduring support of our faith community. Their 

beautiful legacy to Catholic Education continues to inspire and enrich our lives. 

 

Wishing all of you a blessed Triduum and joyful Easter 

Weekend.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Gratitude,  

Glen Palahicky 
Principal, St. Joseph’s School 

St. Joseph's School acknowledges with gratitude that we work, play and 
pray on the territory and traditional lands of the Lekwungen Speaking Peoples of 
the Songhees and Esquimalt First Nations whose historical relationship with the 

land continues today.  
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NO SCHOOL   

Good Friday, April 18
th

  

Easter Monday, April 21
st

 

 

 

 

FAMILY PAYMENT SCHEDULES 

Family Payment schedules for the school year 2025/26 have been sent home with your 

oldest child. Please read the instructions and return the form to the office by no later than April 

29th. 

 

If you also have a child that is attending St Andrews Regional High School please wait for further 

instructions from them. Before and After School care schedules will be sent out separately at a later date. 

Reach out to Maria if you have any questions or concerns or if you did not receive a Family Payment 

schedule. msullivan@cisdv.bc.ca 

 

 

TOONIE FREEZIES 
For just $2, students can enjoy an end-of-the-week treat AND support our Grade 7 

graduation fundraiser. Available after school Thursday, April 17 & Friday, April 25. More 

dates in May TBA.  

 

 

MEAT ORDER FUNDRAISER 
Please see the flyer in this newsletter for items! 

Send order and payment to sjv-psg@cisdv.bc.ca before midnight April 30
th

 

Please include the following information: 

Parent Name: 

Student Name: 

Items ordered & quantity: 

Total cost: 

Confirmation that you, or a designate, are available for pick up  

Friday May 23
rd

 at 2:40pm 
Any questions please contact: sjv-psg@cisdv.bc.ca 
 

 

ICS SHOWCASE 
Thanks to all staff and students who shared their talents on Tuesday night. A special thank you to Ms. 

Miranda and Mr. Q for their guidance and time. 
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HOMEWORK CLUB  
After school in the library Monday to Thursday 2:40-3:10pm. 

On Wednesday math tutors from St. Andrew’s will be here for extra math support! 

 

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  
Dear St Joseph's families,  

The members of the LSC and PSG are excited to invite you to our Annual General 

Meeting! 

Meeting Details: 
• Date: May 27th, 2025 

• Time: 6.30 pm 

• Location: St. Joseph's Library 

 

 

LOCAL SCHOOL COUNCIL 
Local School Council has one role needing to be filled for the upcoming school 

year.  

The Local School Council is an elected body whose members are elected to 

participate in decision-making in designated areas of responsibility. The Local 

School Council (LSC) is involved with planning, policy formulation and 

enactment, finances, selection and appointment of school staff, public 

relations and marketing, and evaluation of goals and plans.  
If you are interested in putting your name forward or have any questions, please contact Allison Menzies @ 250 

710 5023 or allisonmenz@gmail.com. The deadline to submit your application is May 15, 2025. 

 

A huge thank you to Erika Dalla Torre for her contribution to council over the last 6 years. We really 

appreciate her time and commitment to St Joseph's School. Thanks Erika! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WEEKLY SNAPSHOT 
Ms. Buckie's Kindie's learned about and honoured Holy Thursday by washing each 

other's feet and sharing a meal of bread and grape juice. We learned that Jesus calls us 

to remember His love and sacrifice in these actions! We wish everyone a blessed Holy 

Triduum and a sacred Easter!  
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              DANCE FESTIVAL NEWS! 
Dear Parents of Irish and Jazz Dancers, 
 
All of our St. Joseph’s dancers will be performing at the Greater Victoria Performing Arts Festival on 
April 29th and 30th at the School Dance Section of the Festival.  Parents are encouraged to come 
watch them perform.  The festival will be held at the UVIC Farquhar Auditorium.  The performances 
begin at 9 am. Sharp. You may purchase tickets in advance at the Farquhar Auditorium box office or 
online.  The contact phone number for the Farquhar Auditorium is 250-721-8480.  The other contact 
for Farquhar is as follows: https://tickets.uvic.ca/TheatreManager/1/online?event=0 
$8.50 adults, $6.50 students/child, free for children 2 and under. 
 
There are a few dancers who have not yet returned their permission form for the festival.  This form 
must be signed and returned to school no later than Tuesday, April 22nd.  All permission forms should 
be turned in to me or the office.  No student may attend the festival without a signed permission 
form.  I thank you in advance for your support. 
 
On the day that your child is to perform in the festival he/she must arrive at school by 
7:30 a.m. and come directly to the gym.  ALL the children may wear their gym strips to school if 
they are not arriving in their costume. Boys should arrive in their black dress pants, black socks, long 
sleeved white dress shirt, and black vest.  Primary girls in the 8 Hand or 6 Hand groups should wear 
their white ankle socks, and black tumble shorts under their gym strip.  Primary girls in the circle 
group should wear plain white underwear, and white ankle socks under their gym strip. Jazz girls 
should wear their beige tights under their gym strip.  Junior and Senior Irish dancers should wear 
their black tights and tumble shorts under their gym strip.  All the girls should wear their hair in a half 
up and half down ponytail. ALL students need to bring along their black dance slippers. 
Dancers will dress in their costumes and leave on the school bus for UVIC by 8:15 a.m.  If any 
parents are available to help get the students dressed your help would be greatly appreciated. 
 
The students have all worked extremely hard and I am looking forward to seeing them perform. If 
you have any questions please email me at ghiggins@cisdv.bc.ca  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. G. Higgins 
 

 

https://tickets.uvic.ca/TheatreManager/1/online?event=0
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St Joseph’s Early Learning Centre 

Pro D Day Care  

Registration for Friday, May 16th  

Deadline to register is Friday, May 9th 

 

During Pro D Days, St. Joseph’s Child care offers a supervised program of activities operating from 7:30am – 

5:00pm.  Please pack two snacks, a full lunch and a refillable water bottle. Super Days are civies days and we 

will all meet in the multi-purpose room above the gym to start the day. 

 

Program Details: 

 

• We will spend lots of time outside, playing organized games, doing art activities and crafts, and 

watching a movie. 

 

All students attending Pro- D Day care must be registered with St. Joseph’s Before and/or After School Care 

programs 

 

Cost: $55 per child 

 

Payment must be made at time of registration. E-transfers can be sent to sjv@cisdv.bc.ca  (Please include your 

child’s name and what the transfer is for.) 

 

 

Pro D Day on Friday, May 16th. 

 

Registration Date:_____________________________ 

 

Name(s):_____________________________________ 

 

Grade(s):  Child #1  ___________________________ 

 

      Child # 2 ___________________________ 

 

Total Payment:__$_________ 

 

 

WAIVER: “Accidents can be result of the nature of the activity and can occur with or without any fault on 

either the part of the student, or the school or its employees or agents, or the facility where the activity is taking 

place.  By allowing your son/daughter to participate in this activity, you are accepting the risk of an accident 

occurring, and agree that this activity, as described above, is suitable for your child.” 

 

Parent Signature: ________________________________________ 
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St. Joseph’s After School Care 

Summer Camp  
Monday, June 23rd-Friday, August 1st, 2025 

 
Dear Before and After School Care families,  
 
We are pleased to offer a summer camp program this year which will run from Monday, June 
23rd-Friday, August 1st, 2025.  
 

Please register as soon as possible as we have limited spaces. 
 
Program Dates: 
 
Monday, June 23rd – Friday, August 1st, 2025  
Monday to Friday 7:30am – 5:00pm  
**Please note our closing time for July** 
 
Program Activities: 
 
A finalized calendar will be sent home with registered families. This year we will again be 
offering theme days, organized activities, and plenty of arts and crafts! We are opening the 
camp to BSC and ASC families first, but if there is space, we will then open it up to the rest of 
the school. We have 20 spots available each week. 
 
Cost:   $285.00 per child per week 
 

To register, please complete the attached registration form and return it by email to 
scarvalho@cisdv.bc.ca by:  

 

Friday, May 2nd, 2025 

 
If you have any questions, please email Susan and Debbie at sjvelc@cisdv.bc.ca or call the 

centre at 250-479-1237.  
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St. Joseph’s After School Care  
Summer Camp 2025 

Registration Form 
 

Children must be registered in the Before/After School Care Program to attend Summer Camp 
 
Yes, we wish to register in the 2025 Summer Camp: 
 
Name(s) of Children:       Grade:     
 
             Grade:     
 
We would like to register for: 
 
June 23rd-27th ,      ($285.00)      __________   

June 30th -July 4th       ($285.00)      __________   

July 7th-11th      ($285.00) __________ 
July 14th-18th      ($285.00       __________ 
July 21st -25th     ($285.00)      __________ 
July 28th-August 1st    ($285.00)      __________ 
 
Total payment Included:     $_________   
 

*Please e-transfer payment to sjv@cisdv.bc.ca and include your child’s  
name and what the payment is for in the comments section. 

 

Please submit to the Early Learning Centre (sjvelc@cisdv.bc.ca)  
by Friday, May 2nd, 2025.  

Payment must be e-transferred before your child is considered registered.  
All registrations are on a first-come, first-serve basis. 
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NEWS FROM THE CHANCERY 
 

 

Mass times for Holy Week—including Holy Thursday, Good Friday, the Easter 

Vigil, and Easter Sunday—are now available on the diocesan website. The 

schedule includes times and locations provided by parishes across the 

Diocese of Victoria. Please find the list of Mass times here: 
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/events/2025-lent-easter-mass-times  

 

 

Bishop Gary Gordon has written a message to the people of the Diocese of Victoria on the occasion of 

Easter 2025. The message may be read online at https://www.rcdvictoria.org/news/bishop-gary-gordons-

message-for-easter-2025. A copy of his letter is also attached to this email to share with your communities. 

 

Bishop William T. McGrattan, Bishop of Calgary and President of the Canadian Conference of Catholic 

Bishops, has recorded a video message for Easter 2025. The video can be viewed here: https://youtu.be/-

Coxb0q_aAY  

 

St. Patrick’s Parish is hosting the Arbutus Singers on April 29th at 7:30 pm for a concert. Tickets are $20 

and can be purchased from July at 250-384-2840; proceeds support the Choir Kids program. Please see 

the attached poster for more details. 

 

The Anawim Companions Society is looking for a volunteer to support donor relations. The role involves 

approximately 3–4 hours per week and includes a mix of on-site and remote activities. Please see the 

attached role description for more information. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH 

 

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE: 
Monday: 6:30am 

Tuesday: 6:30am and 6:00pm 

Wednesday: 6:30am and 6:00pm 

Thursday: 6:30am and 9:00am 

Friday: 6:30am and 9:00am 

 

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE: 
Saturday: 6:30am 

Saturday: 5:00pm (Livestream) 

Sunday: 10:00am 

Sunday: 6:00pm 

ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH YOUTH 

GROUP Youth Group All Youth Grades 6 - 12 

are invited to join us on Saturday evenings. For 

more information, please contact 
SJTWYouthGroup@gmail.comz

 

.   

https://www.rcdvictoria.org/events/2025-lent-easter-mass-times
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/news/bishop-gary-gordons-message-for-easter-2025
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/news/bishop-gary-gordons-message-for-easter-2025
https://youtu.be/-Coxb0q_aAY
https://youtu.be/-Coxb0q_aAY
mailto:SJTWYouthGroup@gmail.com


 
 



 
1000X5 and Greater Victoria Families Increase Early Literacy 

 

 
 

360,000 books cleaned and labelled 

120,000 gift bags with 3 books each 

Thousands more young children now with home libraries. 

Thousands more young children in the early literacy club.  

 

Together we achieved this in 14 years. 

Please continue to take your gently used books to the pink bin in front of the library. 

Help change a child’s future. 









 



 
  



 
  



 
  



 


